STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY o MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RID BRAZOS RDAD

GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

April 8, 1985

Mr. Gary Munson

Amoco Production Co.
501 Airport Drive
Farmington, NM 87401

Re: E. Thurland $#1 A-6-30N-15W, San County, N.M.

T ———

Dear Gary:

A field inspection was conducted on the above referenced well

by our office. It was reported that the well is leaking gas
through the surface plug. Your are hereby directed to re-enter
the subject well, and replug it according to a Division approved
plugging program.

If you have any gquestions, please contact this office.

Yours truly,

s W N
Ernie Busc
Deputy 0il & Gas Inspector
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